NEVADA FIREARMS COALITION

5575 Simmons Street, Suite 1-176
North Las Vegas, Nevada 89031
702-373-5935
www.nvfac.org
www.facebook.com/nvfac
don@nvfac.org

February 24, 2015

RE: Senate Bill 171 An act relating to allowing possession of concealed firearms weapons.
Repeals handgun registration.
Strongly Support

Dear Chairman Brower and Senate Judiciary Committee,

The Nevada Firearms Coalition strongly supports Senate Bill 171. Its two main provisions are to
allow persons who meet the criteria of the amended Nevada state law and who meet the criteria of
their resident state law regarding the carrying of concealed firearms to legally carry a firearm
concealed in the State of Nevada. It also repeals the authority to allow counties, cities, and towns
with populations of 700,000 more to have a handgun registration program.

The Nevada Firearms Coalition is dedicated to the safe use of firearms for self-defense, competition,
recreation and hunting. We are the statewide Nevada grassroots organization representing the
firearms owners of Nevada. Our membership includes individuals, gun clubs, community
organizations, and retail firearm corporations and ranges. We are the State Association for the
National Rifle Association, and a member of the National Shooting Sports Foundation, USA Shooting
and the Civilian Marksman Program.

Sincerely,

Don Turner, President

cc: Senator Harris, Senator Roberson, Senator Hammond, Senator Kihuen, Senator Segerblom,
Senator Ford
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